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Newsletter #1 
 

The Northwest Region FRA and Auxiliary cordially invites all shipmates and ladies to the 2024 Northwest Regional 

Convention on September 6-8, 2024 in Kennewick, Washington.  Inland Empire Branch 038, of Spokane, WA, will 

coordinate with all NWR Branches to put on this convention. 

 

Convention Site:  Clover Island Inn, 435 N. Clover Island Drive, Kennewick, WA  99336. 

The location of Kennewick is in what is called the “Tri-Cities”, in Washington State. 

 

Room Rates:  $114 per night plus 10.7% tax and $3 Tourist Fee. 

These rates are good for September 4 to September 8, 2024. 

 

For Reservations: Call 509-586-0541 and mention the group name Fleet Reserve Association to get the above 

rate.  DO NOT book online or you will not get the convention rate. 

Reservations made after August 26, 2024, at this rate will be on space availability. 

 

Guest Amenities 

Hot Breakfast Buffet  Airport Shuttle  Free Parking  Pet fee of $25 per stay (not per night) 

Internet Access   Business Center Exercise Room  Guest Laundry  

Outdoor Pool & Hot Tub Restaurant on site Free Bike Use for Sacagawea Bike & Walking Trail 

In-room Fridge / Microwave / Coffee Services / Iron/ Ironing Board / Hairdryers 

 

KEY PERSONNEL 

FRA Convention Chair:   LAFRA Convention Chair: 

George Peck Kennewick, WA  TBD 

E-mail:  georocpeck2@gmail.com 

 

FRA Convention Vice Chair   FRA Convention Sec/Treas 

JrPRPNW Michelle Davis   PRPNW Margret “Peg” Burke 

Cell:  509-389-3956    Cell:  509-385-7275 

E-mail:  medavis@q.com   E-mail:  FRABranch38@gmail.com 

NW REGIONAL CONVENTION 

September 6 – 7, 2024 

Clover Island Inn 

435 M. Clover Island Drive 
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